






the Educator Licensure and Renewal (ELAR) system for more information. The Public Lookup tool is designed to provide easy access to public information. It is not a
substitute for the detailed information that authorized users can access via the ELAR system. Authorized users of ELAR include licensed educators, school principals, and
other designated school and district administrators. School and district administrators who are making employment decisions should always confirm through ELAR that
candidates for positions requiring an educator license hold the appropriate license for the position. If you are a school or district administrator and believe you need
access to ELAR, please contact your district  Directory Administrator.
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